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1. The SSWG will have met three times since the May ROS meeting, May 18, June 1, and June 15.
2. The 2012 DSA case building work is progressing on schedule.
3. After review of SSWG’s comments to PGRR003, the PLWG remanded PGRR003 back to the SSWG with the recommendation to cut back on the level of detail in describing SSWG processes.  The SSWG will be working with the PLWG to clarify the PLWG’s expectations and to reach consensus on how the SSWG processes will be described in the Planning Guide.
